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Fairfield County Commission Announces Guaranteed Maximum Price 

of the Jail and Public Safety Facility Project 
 
Lancaster, Ohio – After months of research and planning, the Fairfield County 
Commission approved a contract for the Fairfield County jail and public safety facility 
project today.  The contract with Granger Construction Company, set forth the 
guaranteed maximum price for the project.  Within the guaranteed maximum price, 
construction costs are $32,751,040, and construction management costs are 
$1,963,508.   
 
Steve Davis, Commission President, stated, “Ever since the Commission decided to go 
forward with the project to build a jail and public safety facility, each decision has been 
made on the basis of science and math.  The science tells us that the project can move 
forward appropriately, and the math tells us that the project is doable.  It is time to move 
into the construction phases, and we look forward to the advancement of the project.”   
 
“We are looking forward to this important project for Fairfield County, and are ready to 
get the work started”, said Rob Train, Director of Preconstruction Services for Granger 
Construction. 
 
For information about the project, please visit the website of Fairfield County,  
http://www.co.fairfield.oh.us/public-safety-facility-project.html.  As the project 
progresses, an additional website with Granger Construction Company, is anticipated. 
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